# kidz konnection

### **UPCOMING EVENTS:**

<u>FEB. 19th</u> - Kids will sing during Church. Be sure to invite family and friends!

MARCH 10th - Parents Night Out/Kids Craft Night (there will be a \$5.00 charge per child, but no more than \$15 per family)

## CHILDREN'S DEPARTMENT WISH LIST

Fidget hand toys
Play dough
Play ground balls
Board games
Used or new Children's
Books
Giant slinky (Walmart)

If you are able to help us with any of the above items, please bring them to the counter outside of the Nursery.
If you should have any questions, please see Kim Haveman or call the Church Office. Thank you.

\$1.00 BOOKS COMING SOON IN THE BOOKSTORE The Children's Department is still in need of help during the morning worship service for both teachers and assistants. Please see Kim Haveman for more details.

### **POP UP SHOP**

The children will have POP
UP SHOP today, Feb. 5th. They can
earn "Bible Money" during
Sunday's Church Service. This "Bible
Money" is earned as a positive way to
encourage boys and girls as they listen
and learn about Jesus. Some of the
ways they can earn money are:
(1) Be present; (2) Memorize verses;
(3) Serve; (4) Answer questions during
lesson; and (5) Make good choices.
Bringing a visitor earns top dollar.
Please note this is NOT an exhaustive
list. There may be other ways
depending on a child's need. The Pop

Up Shop will be opened certain

Sundays in which the kids can either

spend their "Bible Money" or save it.

GRACEPOINT
330 GRACEPOINT
330 W. WHITELAND ROAD
WHITELAND, INDIANA 46184
317-535-3512
www.gpindy.net

Sunday School: 9:30am Church Service: 10:35am (Watch services live online.)



February 5, 2023



If you are one of our guests today, please fill out a guest card (found on the back of the chair in front of you). At the end of the service, please take the card to our Welcome Center in the fover as you leave. A staff member will be there to meet you and has a gift for you. We are so glad you came!

## This Week At GracePoint

\*TODAY: \*Sunday School 9:30 a.m. and Church 10:35 a.m.

\*Deacons Meeting - 2:30 p.m.

\*MON. - Feb. 6th: \*Cross Training Skating Party - 6 to 8:30 p.m.

**\*WED.** - Feb 8th: \*Food Pantry - 2 to 4 p.m.

\*Cross Training (Middle School) - 6 to 8 p.m.

\*ELEVATE (High School) - 6 to 8 p.m.

\*READING BOOT CAMP - 6 to 8 p.m. Be sure to invite those who would benefit from this program.

\*Flub Dub (Middle School) - 6 to 9 p.m. \*FRI. - Feb. 10th:



**GRACE GROUPS are** scheduled to start this week. You should hear from your Grace leader as to when they will begin. We have groups that meet at different times of the week, as well as one on Thursday afternoons here at the church. In addition, we have some that meet every other week. Call the Church Office if you are interested and we will be happy to get you into a group that works with your schedule. You will make lasting

friendships while studying

God's word together!





We will be holding another LET'S COOK class on Thursday, Feb. 23rd at 6:30 p.m. We will learn how to make homemade noodles and pie crust. You won't want to miss!

## **SENIOR HIGH CAMP** deposits of \$80 are due Feb. 26th. There will be a brief camp meeting today, following morning worship in the Teen Chapel.



## LADIES SPRING BIBLE STUDY



The Ladies Bible Spring Study is on Zechariah, a Minor Prophet. It covers the rebuilding of the first temple and looks forward to Israel's future. Zechariah's prophecy convicts and encourages the returning Jewish exiles.

Registration is Sun., Feb. 12th Study starts on Wed., March 8th Study ends on Wed., May 10th Spring break is Wed., Mar. 29th (no class)

NOTE: If you registered for the Fall class (Day & Online), you do not need to register for Spring. If you would like to be included in our Spring Study, please register at the Information Desk or you can call or text Debbie Eads (317-775-9576).

Study Materials: Those registered for the DAY Class will receive their materials Wed., March 8th. Those registered for the ONLINE Class can pick up their materials Sun., March 5th at the Information Desk. Please sign the list at the desk when you pick up your materials. We hope you will join us this SPRING!



## BELOW ARE ITEMS NEEDED FOR THE **FOOD PANTRY:**

- \*Rice-A-Roni & Pasta Dishes,
- \*Instant Mashed Potatoes,
- \*Tuna & Hamburger Helper,
- \*Toilet paper.

Our Food Pantry is very well received in the community. It takes a lot of volunteers to be prepared for Wednesday afternoons. We are so thankful for the countless workers who come week after week and also for those of you who graciously help supply our food pantry with special food and/or paper products. It is a team effort to continue to have this important ministry.



Skating Party Fundraiser tomorrow night, Feb. 6th at the Franklin Skate Club from 6 to 8:30 p.m. \$6 admission and \$2 skate rental at the door. Lots of games & prizes. Hope you can join us!!

Anita Barra went home to be with the Lord last WE LOST ANOTHER FRIEND Sunday. Her services will be Sat., Feb. 18th at G.H. Herrmann, 5141 Madison Ave. Indianapolis. The viewing is 11 a.m. to 1 p.m.; followed by the funeral at 1 p.m.